Cadbury at Lewes Residents Association¹

Newsletter - 7/13/2007

Because thee is much information passed during the Monday "Coffee with Vic" and the Thursday "Meet and Greet" meetings, it is more or less natural that this newsletter goes out generally Tuesdays and Fridays. That's also trash day. I hope you view it as just a coincidence.

Meet and Greet items:

- We were reminded that the forms at the back of the Resident's Handbook in the "forms" section (which includes the "Resident Directory," and "Automobile Registration" sheets among others) should be completed and turned in, and that the auto registration decal should be put on the inside of the driver's side rear window.
- There was discussion about a Resident's Association.² It was said that a copy of the Cherry Hill resident's association by-laws has been requested.
- There was a request for volunteers to staff the gift shop; if interested contact Alida or Carol.
- Donations for the library may include tapes and DVD's as well as books.
- It was requested that a list of relevant staff phone numbers, such as in the contact sheet at the end of the "administration" section of the handbook augmented with other numbers (state Police non-emergency, Cadbury security, local cab company, etc.) be provided to residents in a "refrigerator mounting" style.
- A sheet delineating "Public Transportation for seniors" was handed out, it's to be placed in the resident's handbook near the front, right after the Comcast cable channel listing. If you have not received one please let Carol know.
- Monthly event calendars are not distributed, they may be picked up at the office.
- We should greet newcomers during our meals a the La Rosa Negra. A list will be provided later.

There is to be a performance of the "Showstoppers" who are to perform "Oldies" next Tuesday at Stango Park (next to the Lewes library). A copy of the summer schedule of the series is reproduced an the back of this newsletter.

¹The association has not yet been formed, and there are no officers. This newsletter has been created on an ad hoc basis to satisfy an immediate need.

². It's worth mentioning that the request for opinion about an early "lay the groundwork" meeting in the last newsletter was met with *resounding* apathy - not one response.



Bring a chair or a blanket and enjoy the wonderful music!

These concerts are a collaboration between the City of Lewes and the Lewes Public Library and are made possible, in part, by grants from the National Endowment for the Arts, and the Delaware Division of the Arts, a state agency committed to promoting and supporting the arts in Delaware. The concerts are also supported through grants from Wal-Mart and Comcast of Delaware.